
 

 

 

24 November 2023 
 

Christmas Craft session! 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We would like to invite you to a ‘Christmas craft session’ on Tuesday 5th December. 
 
9am - 10am- Dolphin class (Miss O’Brien) and morning/all day nursery (Mrs Stringfellow/Mrs 
Watts) 
 
2pm - 3pm – Whale class (Miss Blakemore) and afternoon nursery/all day nursery (Mrs 
Stringfellow/Mrs Watts) 
 
Please note, for children who attend nursery all day parents can attend either the morning or the 
afternoon session but not both. 
 
We will be providing craft materials and craft ideas for you to enjoy making with your child in the 
session. You will be able to take these home for a small donation of £1 which you MUST bring on 
the day.  
 
There will also be Christmas music, tea/coffee and mince pies and prizes up for grabs so please 
bring along some money to donate! All donations in this event go towards resources for the 
foundation stage unit. 
 

Please click here to confirm your attendance. 

 
We hope you will come along and enjoy getting into the festive spirit! 
 
Many thanks for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Mrs N. Stringfellow 
Assistant Principal & EYFS Leader 
 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=4OxLUgkB9Emy9oXZYrtNcAGRURLRjPBKlB38CDoBC_FURU5BWDJKTDJJQlpVVDlOTVg4OFlHMkYyUCQlQCN0PWcu

